Menno Bulletin WeeklyBulletin Announcements for February 1, 2015

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar

Feb. 4 - Family Night - 6:00 pm – Meal and Care Package Night. (Details below)

Feb. 11- Worship Team - 7:00 pm.

Feb. 17 - First Deaf, Inc. Board meeting – 6:30 pm.

Feb. 18 - Lenten meal combined with Family Night - 6:15 pm.

Feb. 19 - Elder Team - 7:00 pm.

Sunday, February 1 Sunday, February 8

Message Randy Keener Randy Keener

Greeters Mim Eberly and Mary Zehr John H. Landis and Kathryn Landis

- **~Exciting News!** Randy Keener announced to the congregation this week that he and Emily Mininger are engaged to be married. Congratulations, Randy and Emily!
- ~The Adult S.S. class is studying the Uniform Series "Acts of Worship" facilitated by volunteers from the class. The sign up sheet is in the adult classroom and has a few more slots open. On Sundays where no one has volunteered, there will be a time for fellowship. To the editor's knowledge no one signed up to teach on Sun., Feb. 1, thus there will be a time of fellowship (and possibly discussion of the lesson) in Room 12.
- **Last chance to sign-up for Care Package night is this Sunday.** Options are different this year than in previous years in an attempt to lighten the weight of packages and to give our college students a healthier lifestyle. Look carefully and prayerfully at the options and <u>sign up to give generously</u>. Thank you.
- **February 4.** Arrive at the church by 6:00 pm for a light meal provided by Lorrie Stoltzfus and Rose Kennel. After the meal there will be a time for making cards and writing notes to the five young ladies (Laura, Sarah, Allison, Olivia, and Sophia) and assembling the care packages.

Please notify Shelby Swartley if you plan to be there for the meal so they know how much food to make.

- ~Spare change can lead to global change that's the power of a penny! Start collecting that spare change and keep your eyes and ears open for more information on when your change will be collected for global change.
- ~On Saturday, March 7, 2015, Everence Lancaster will host Stewardship University, a ministry partnership between Everence and the local faith community. Courses will explore subjects ranging from retirement preparation and budgeting to health and fitness. For registration information, contact Kevin Nofziger at (800) 653-9723, kevin.nofziger@everence.com or visit stewardshipuniversity.com.

NEWS FROM OTHER ORGANIZATIONS

- ~Next Connections meeting Tuesday, February 3, 9:00 a.m. at Mellinger Mennonite Fellowship Hall. Joanne Kuniholm will speak on the topic *Good Grief*. Loss is a normal part of life. Whether we are experiencing the loss of a loved one, losses related to a move or a change, or loss related to illness, grieving well is part of our healing process. Learn what "Good Grief" looks like and how we can use our grieving process to heal and strengthen our family's life and faith.
- ~Job Opportunity Lancaster Mennonite Conference seeks 80-100% time administrative assistant to carry through on daily routines and provide administrative assistance to Conference Office staff beginning on or around March 1, 2015. Person should be competent with Microsoft Word, Excel, Publisher, and Access, have strong organizational and administrative skills, be self-motivated, able to make decisions and act independently, and have good communication/interpersonal skills. At least two to three years of related work experience preferred. Please submit a resume and letter of interest to Joanne H. Dietzel, Conference Coordinator (jdietzel@lancasterconference.org or 2160 Lincoln Highway East #5, Lancaster, PA 17602).